
 
 
November 12, 2021 

 
Tyler Tholl 
PO Box 160 
Mountain View, WY  82939  

 
RE: Final Decision Notification for Minor Use Permit to Hayden Colo Addition, (PL20210023) 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
 
 

On November 03, 2021, the application number PL20210023 was Approved.  
 

 
The permit, which lists all of the conditions of approval, is attached for your review.  If you have 
any questions or concerns regarding fulfillment of the conditions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at (970) 879-2704 or via email at agoldich@co.routt.co.us. 

Sincerely, 

 
Alan Goldich, Planner II 
Routt County Planning Department 


